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Thursday 23rd May, 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
This half term, we will be hosting a series of class assemblies for the school community.  All assemblies will 

start at 9:30am and take place in the Main Hall. 

 

4B’s class assembly will take place on Tuesday 11th June   

 

4H’s class assembly will take place on Wednesday 12th June 

 

3T’s class assembly will take place on Wednesday 19th June 

 

3J’s class assembly will take place on Thursday 20th June 

 

1S’s class assembly will take place on Wednesday 26th June 

 

1T’s class assembly will take place on Thursday 27th June 

 

2B’s class assembly will take place on Tuesday 2nd July 

 

2G’s class assembly will take place on Wednesday 3rd July 

 

RA’s class assembly will take place on Wednesday 10th July 

 

RB’s class assembly will take place on Thursday 11th July 

 

Year 5 will perform in a Carnival on Friday 21st June. The children in Year 6 will perform in the end of year 

play on Wednesday 17th July. More information will follow about these in due course.   

 

Parents and Carers are invited to join us for the children’s performances. 

 
We hope that you will join us to watch the children’s hard work. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Ms. Zenia McIntosh 

Acting Head of School. 


